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 STAAR testing went well 

We have received scores for 5th grade Reading and Math STAAR.  Our teachers 

worked hard and it showed in their results: 

96% Met Standard in Math 

80% Met Standard in Reading 

We will receive the rest of the STAAR results on June 13.  We will communicate with 

parents after we receive results.  

 

 

 Summer School 

A BIG THANK YOU to Angela Sparkman who is teaching summer school for Reagan 

students.  We have one student attending for excessive absences and 2 attending for 

failing the STAAR test.  They will take the third administration on June 20 and 21. 

 

 

 No Place For Hate 

Our character club met the requirements of hosting 3 school-wide events to promote 

kindness and prevent bullying at our campus.  We have again earned our No Place 

For Hate distinction from the Anti-Defamation League and hope to receive our 

banner in the fall of 2017. 

 

 

 We are hopeful to welcome two new staff members to Reagan: 

The leadership team assisted me in holding committee interviews to fill two teaching 

positions.  We interviewed 7 candidates and are recommending Kylie Watson for 5th 

grade ELA and Tami Osborne for 4th grade ELA. 

 

 

 Upcoming events: 

August 7-8 – Registration  

August 9-10 – New teacher training 

August 28 – First day of school 


